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2022-09-347-NOA275_ SEP 19 2022

NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

ENGR. MARIONEL PERALTA

Lead Consultant

Philippine Institute of Energy Management Professionals, Inc.
1535 Parulan, Plaridel

Bulacan

Dear Engr. Peralta:

This is to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), we hereby award to Philippine Institute of Energy Management
Professionals, Inc. the contract for the Procurement of Consuitancy Services for the
Development of ISO 50001 Energy Management Schemes in the amount of Six
Hundred Eighty Thousand Pesos Only (Php680,000.00).

NOA issued through the physical address and/or electronic mail address shall be
concurred within three (3) days upon receipt or successful transmittal. Please retumn
the signed NOA to the BAC Secretariat within the same period and failure to do so
shall constitute sufficient ground for the cancellation of this Award without prejudice to
other available remedy and sanctions that the DOE may resort to.

Thank you.
/

Very truly yours

NATO :MARCOS
Undersecretary
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Energy Center, Rizal Drive, Bonifacio Global City,Taguig City, Philippines 1632
Tel. No. (Trunkline) (632)479-2900
Website:



